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Dockets: -50-313

50-368

Arkansas Power & Light Company
ATTN: John ~M. Griffin, Senior

Vice President - Energy Supply
P.O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of May 16, 1984, by which you
transmitted changes to the site security plan of your facility.

We find the changes to the site security plan, Revision 6, as identified in
Attachments 1 and 3 of the subject letter, to be consistent with the
provisions of 10 CFR 73.55 and 10 CFR 50.54(p). Accordingly, it is acceptable
for inclusion into the plan. We understand that Change 15 as provided in
Attachment 2.to this letter has been submitted to Mr. Harold R. Denton, NRC, -

requesting approval. That submittal is made to meet the requirements of
10 CFR 73.55(h)(3), and as you have acknowledged, may not be implemented until
that approval is granted.

The enclosures to your letter of May 16, 1984, are being withheld from public
disclosure because it contains Safeguards Information and must be protected in
accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 73.21.

Sincerely,
,

N
D. R. Hunter, Chief *
Reactor Project Branch 2

cc:
J. M. Levine, General Manager John R. Marshall, Manager of Licensing
Arkansas Nuclear One Arkansas Power & Light Company
P.O. Box 608 P.O. Box 551
Russellville, Arkansas 72801 Little Rock, Arkansas 72203
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